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Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 83RD LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 15, 2013

TO: Honorable Troy Fraser, Chair, Senate Committee On Natural Resources
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB1282 by Duncan (Relating to deadlines for proposals for adoption by certain districts

or authorities of desired future conditions of relevant aquifers.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 36 of the Water Code to provide that a groundwater conservation
district is not required to adopt a proposal of desired future conditions before September 1, 2016,
regardless of the date on which a proposal may have been voted on before September 1, 2013.
 
According to the Texas State Soil and Water Conservation Board, no fiscal impact is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 592 Soil and Water Conservation Board
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, SD, TP
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